
It’s the last week of league play at the 
SPCC. Please mark your game scores 
promptly to help with determining final 
rankings and playoff teams. Teams 
selected for playoffs will be contacted to 
confirm their participation. 

You can see the full play off schedule on 
the white board at the club or here: 2024 
SPCC Playoffs

Championship Day is March 23. 
Championship Draw 1 will start at 1pm and 
Draw 2 is at 4pm. The full schedule for 
Championship Day can be seen here and 
will be updated as teams are determined. 
Championship Day Schedule

Men’s, Ladies and Mixed Club Champions 
will represent the SPCC at the EACC 
Tournament of Champions April 2-7 at the 
Saville Centre.

★ Remember to clean out your locker 
after your last game.
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Join us on Friday April 5th for a party to 
wrap up the season! We will be recognizing 
both our Club Champs and our Provincial 
Champs from this season.

★ We will have both the ice surface and 
the lounge open for the party. 

★ There will be a dance floor on the ice 
surface AND a games area featuring 
corn hole, floor curling and other 
backyard games. (If you have a great 
game you would like to bring and set 
up, let us know!)

★ This year’s music will be provide by 
SOUNDfonix Entertainment. DJ Aaron 
will be taking your requests all 
evening.

★ Food: Burgers and all the fixings, 
including dessert, prepared by Chef 
Dan and the PHG crew 

★ Door Prizes and a 50/50!

Tickets cost $40 and are available for 
purchase online: That's a Wrap Tickets

Volunteers for the event are still needed, 
especially for set up and take down. If you 
commit to helping out for a minimum of 3 
hours, you can purchase your tickets for half 
price. Please email Janice at 
proshop@sherwoodparkcurling.com to 
volunteer.

The 2023-24 Season
 is Almost Done!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-xOoyU1QsrtC1tfd8NA6eKxImLECzMUv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-xOoyU1QsrtC1tfd8NA6eKxImLECzMUv/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XNtlpQqJX1E__Q5lEJNVg2vZ3wsGym4catd5GeHNCFY/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:admin@sherwoodparkcurling.com
http://www.sherwoodparkcurling.com
https://sherwoodparkcurling.com/index.php/events/event-registration/extra-events/2024-thats-a-wrap-party
mailto:proshop@sherwoodparkcurling.com


Notes for Next Season

Hold My Spot registration will return later 
this spring. Registration will start at the end 
May and  you will have until June 14th to 
complete Hold My Spot registration.

Details will be sent out by email to all 
members in early May.

If you are looking to join a new league next 
season, NOW is the time to get you name on 
the waitlist. Email 
admin@sherwoodparkcurling to get the 
process started.

Message from our Manager

Can you believe it, we are just about the end 
of the 2023/24 season!  I have recovered 
from my trip to the Junior Worlds in Finland 
as cheering mom and we are now 
energetically getting the season to the finish 
line. 
This season has been action packed FULL 
with all the events, programs, leagues & 
spiels that we hosted to the partnerships, 
volunteers, members and championship 
players that we are so proud of.   A big shout 
out to our fantastic ice team lead by Terry 
Shea, our amazing admin staff, our fabulous 
food service providers - Passionate 
Hospitality Group and our 
dedicated  SPCC Executive 
& Board!

National Champions!
Just in case you missed it on social media or in t

Volunteer and Sponsor Appreciation

We will be recognizing this season’s sponsors 
and volunteers at a reception prior to the 
Wrap Up Party on April 5. If you are a sponsor 
or volunteer , thank you for your support and  
please watch your inbox for your invite.

(There will not be a brunch on Championship Day)

     
     Last Call for 
    RockFest Volunteers

      RockFest West is next 
weekend and we could use a few more people 
to help make it a great experience for these 
young curlers. You can sign up to volunteer 
using this form : RockFest Volunteer

The Annual General Meeting for 2024 will take 
place virtually on May 26 at 6pm. All SPCC 
members are invited to attend. The Zoom link 
will be posted on the club website the day 
before the meeting.

We are still looking for a new Vice-President 
for the 2024-25 season. If you are interested 
in volunteering, please contact Gerry  at 
president@sherwoodparkcurling.com

Heather

mailto:admin@sherwoodparkcurling.com
https://forms.gle/A8bysWqY4LD4aern8
mailto:president@sherwoodparkcurling.com
https://curlingalberta.ca/2023/09/u15-rockfest/


Follow us on social media!
Facebook: www.facebook.com/sherwoodparkcc/

Instagram: @shpkcurlingclub         Twitter: @shpkcurlingclub

Our Sponsors
Thank you to all our sponsors for their support during the 2023-24 Season. 

We encourage all our members to support them all year round!
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